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TO: Blount County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Blount County Recovery Court 
 
RE: Budget Increase Request State Contract 78912 
 
DATE: April 9, 2024 
 
 
1. On March 12, 2024 Jennifer Walsh, State Recovery Court Program Manager, notified me 

that Blount County Recovery Court had been awarded an additional $3,500.00 on our FY 
23/24 State Grant. 
 

2. This is a onetime budget increase due to extra funds identified by the state. The funds will be 
placed in Office Supplies and used by the end of the 23/24 FY.  
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